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The Complete Notes From the Universe
The explosive finale of the New York Times bestselling Frostblood Saga, perfect for fans of Red Queen
and A Court of Thorns and Roses. 'A fierce and vibrant world' MORGAN RHODES on Frostblood 'A sucker
punch of escalating evil [and] sizzling romance' KIRKUS on Fireblood Frost and fire have joined forces.
Now, they must wage a war against darkness Ruby and Arcus face a more dangerous enemy than they could
ever have imagined. Once Eurus opens the Gate of Light, darkness will be unleashed upon the world for
all eternity. The Frostbloods and Firebloods have formed a tentative alliance, and are now preparing for
war - but Ruby is the only one who can prevent the catastrophe which is coming. With the blood of night
running in her veins, the line between good and evil becomes blurred. Ruby must be strong enough to face
the darkness within - or else everyone she loves will be swallowed up by the night In this heartpounding finale of Elly Blake's gorgeously written and action-packed Frostblood Saga, the fate of
Frostbloods, Firebloods, and all of humanity is at stake

Breath of Fire
The War of the River Kings erupts in full fervor across the Stolen Lands, pitting the heroes' forces
against an alliance of barbarians, bandit kings, and sinister fey creatures in an all-out clash! Only
one ruler can claim the Stolen Lands, and that ruler must earn his prize through the blood of battle! A
Pathfinder Roleplaying Game adventure for 13th-level characters, this volume continues the highly
anticipated Kingmaker Adventure Path, in which the heroes win and defend a small kingdom from threats
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foreign and domestic. This volume features an extensive war using streamlined rules to resolve mass
combat, a gazetteer of the bandit down of Pitax, and an article exploring the faith and fervor of Gorum,
the god of war! Plus five all-new monsters in the Pathfinder Bestiary, new fiction in the Pathfinder
Journal, and more! Pathfinder Adventure Path is Paizo Publishing's monthly 96-page, perfect-bound, fullcolor softcover book printed on high-quality paper. It contains an in-depth Adventure Path scenario,
stats for several new monsters, and support articles meant to give Game Masters additional material to
expand their campaign. Pathfinder Adventure Path volumes use the Open Game License and work with both
the Pathfinder RPG and the standard 3.5 fantasy RPG rules set.

The Eight Doctors
A woman with power over fire and illusion and an enslaved son of a chieftain battle a corrupt empire in
this powerful and deeply emotional romantic fantasy from the USA Today bestselling author of Radiance.
Every year, each village is required to send a young woman to the Empire's capital--her fate to be
burned alive for the entertainment of the masses. For the last five years, one small village's tithe has
been the same woman. Gilene's sacrifice protects all the other young women of her village, and her
secret to staying alive lies with the magic only she possesses. But this year is different. Azarion, the
Empire's most famous gladiator, has somehow seen through her illusion--and is set on blackmailing Gilene
into using her abilities to help him escape his life of slavery. Unknown to Gilene, he also wants to
reclaim the birthright of his clan. To protect her family and village, she will abandon everything to
return to the Empire--and burn once more.

The Kingmaker Chronicles Complete Set
How to Read a Folktale offers the first English translation of Ibonia, a spellbinding tale of old
Madagascar. Ibonia is a folktale on epic scale. Much of its plot sounds familiar: a powerful royal hero
attempts to rescue his betrothed from an evil adversary and, after a series of tests and duels, he and
his lover are joyfully united with a marriage that affirms the royal lineage. These fairytale elements
link Ibonia with European folktales, but the tale is still very much a product of Madagascar. It
contains African-style praise poetry for the hero; it presents Indonesian-style riddles and poems; and
it inflates the form of folktale into epic proportions. Recorded when the Malagasy people were
experiencing European contact for the first time, Ibonia proclaims the power of the ancestors against
the foreigner. Through Ibonia, Lee Haring expertly helps readers to understand the very nature of
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folktales. His definitive translation, originally published in 1994, has now been fully revised to
emphasize its poetic qualities, while his new introduction and detailed notes give insight into the
fascinating imagination and symbols of the Malagasy. Haring’s research connects this exotic narrative
with fundamental questions not only of anthropology but also of literary criticism.

Hook Shot
A quiet, flame-haired beauty with secrets of her ownShe's nothing he expected and everything he really
needs Lady Aila Graham is destined for the convent, until her brother's death leaves her an heiress.
Soon she is caught between hastily arranged marriage with a Highland warrior, the Abbot's insistence
that she take her vows, the Scottish Laird who kidnaps her, and the traitor from within who betrays them
all. Padyn MacLaren, a battled-hardened knight, returns home to the Highlands after years of fighting
the English in France. MacLaren bears the physical scars of battle, but it is the deeper wounds of
betrayal that have rocked his faith. Arriving with only a band of war-weary knights, MacLaren finds his
land pillaged and his clan scattered. Determined to restore his clan, he sees Aila's fortune as the
answer to his problemsbut maybe it's the woman herself. The Highlander Series: The Highlander's Sword
(Book 1) The Highlander's Heart (Book 2) True Highland Spirit (Book 3) Praise for Amanda Forester: "This
clever combination of wit, romance, and suspense strikes all the right notes." -Booklist, Starred Review
on A Wedding in Springtime "Plenty of intrigue keeps the reader cheering all the way." — Publishers
Weekly "Passionate and spellbinding!" — Mary Wine, acclaimed author of Highland Heat

A Promise of Fire
The president rushes across the South Lawn through a pounding thunderstorm to Marine One to fly to Camp
David late at night. His advisers plead with him not to fly, but he insists. He has arranged a meeting
that only three people in his administration know about. After fighting its way through the brutal
thunderstorm on the way to Camp David, Marine One crashes into a ravine in Maryland, killing all aboard.
The government blames the European manufacturer of the helicopter and accuses them of killing the
president. Senate Investigations and Justice Department accusations multiply as Mike Nolan, a Marine
Corps reserve helicopter pilot and trial attorney in civilian life, is hired to defend the company from
the criminal investigations, then from a wrongful death lawsuit brought by the most notorious lawyer in
America on behalf of the First Lady. Nolan knows that to prevail in the firestorm against his client, he
has to find out what really caused Marine One to crash, and why the president threw caution aside to go
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to a meeting no one seems to know about. To clear his client, Nolan must win the highest-profile trial
of the last hundred years with very little working for him, and everything working against him. Marine
One expertly mixes political intrigue with courtroom drama and fast-paced action in the most exciting
thriller of the year.

How to Read a Folktale
Bloody war rages across the Forgotten Realms world in the third book of the Companions Codex, the latest
series in R.A. Salvatore's New York Times best-selling saga of dark elf Drizzt Do'Urden. In the evolving
world of the Forgotten Realms setting, the Sundering has given way to months of cloud-cloaked darkness,
and war rages under that oppressive sky. The orcs have broken a hard-fought treaty that's held, however
tentatively, for a hundred years, and the time to settle old scores has devolved into an all-out brawl
for control of the ancient realms of the North.

Triangle
The New York Times bestselling author of Infinite Possibilities brings “his signature wisdom, wit, and
warmth” (Mike Robbins, author of Nothing Changes Until You Do) to this inspirational collection based on
his bestselling Notes from the Universe trilogy, featuring a new foreword, introduction, and fresh,
invaluable truths. For the first time ever, the hugely popular Notes from the Universe trilogy is
presented in one volume, making it even easier to share the love and wisdom of Mike Dooley’s Universe.
Since 2000, Mike Dooley has created empowering and positive affirmations to remind us that we have power
over our lives and a say in our destiny. In order to bring about change, we must simply ask and show up.
His insights can help you harness the metaphysical laws of the Universe so that you can be swept off
your feet and carried along, as divine intelligence puts the right people in your path at just the right
time. Soon you can find yourself living in a physical world that mirrors the life you thought could only
exist in dreams. Now, you can discover fresh and inspirational notes in this ultimate volume, spread
goodwill, and bring happiness and hope to your everyday life.

Working Fire
Recuperating after the trauma of his recent regeneration, the Doctor falls foul of a final booby-trap
set by his arch-enemy, the Master. When he recovers, the disoriented Doctor looks in a mirror and sees
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the face of a stranger. He knows only that he is called "the Doctor" -- nothing more. But something deep
inside tells him to trust the TARDIS, and his hands move over the controls of their own accord. The
TARDIS takes him to a strangely familiar junkyard in late-nineties London, where he is flung into a
confrontation between local drug-dealers and Samantha Jones, a rebellious teenage from Coal Hill School.
But the Doctor soon finds the TARDIS transporting him to various other places in order to recover all of
his memories -- and that involves seeing seven strangely-familiar faces."--Page 4 of cover.

The Death of Dulgath
This “outstanding history” of the 1911 disaster that changed the course of 20th-century politics and
labor relations “is social history at its best” (Kevin Baker, The New York Times Book Review). New York
City, 1911. As the workday was about to end, a fire broke out in the Triangle shirtwaist factory of
Greenwich Village. Within minutes it consumed the building’s upper three stories. Firemen were powerless
to rescue those trapped inside: their ladders simply weren’t tall enough. People on the street watched
in horror as desperate workers jumped to their deaths. Triangle is both a harrowing chronicle of the
Triangle shirtwaist fire and a vibrant portrait of an era. It follows the waves of Jewish and Italian
immigration that supplied New York City’s garment factories with cheap, mostly female labor. It portrays
the Dickensian work conditions that led to a massive waist-worker’s strike in which an unlikely
coalition of socialists, socialites, and suffragettes took on bosses, police, and magistrates. And it
shows how a public outcry over the fire led to an unprecedented alliance between labor reformers and
Tammany Hall politicians. With a memorable cast of characters, including J.P. Morgan’s blue-blooded
activist daughter Anne, and political king maker Charles F. Murphy, as well as the many workers who lost
their lives in the fire, Triangle presents a dramatic account of early 20th century New York and the
events that gave rise to urban liberalism. A New York Times Book Review Notable Book

Starbreaker
The complete USA Today bestselling trilogy The Kingmaker Chronicles! KINGDOMS WILL RISE AND FALL FOR
HERBUT NOT IF SHE CAN HELP IT A Promise of Fire Catalia "Cat" Fisa lives disguised as a soothsayer in a
traveling circus. She is perfectly content avoiding the danger and destiny the Gods—and her homicidal
mother—have saddled her with. That is, until Griffin, an ambitious warlord from the magic-deprived
south, fixes her with his steely gaze and upsets her illusion of safety forever. Griffin knows Cat is
the Kingmaker, the woman who divines the truth through lies. He wants her as a powerful weapon for his
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newly conquered realm—until he realizes he wants her for much more than her magic. Breath of Fire The
heart-racing Kingmaker Chronicles continues in this second book. The Gods are telling Cat that she's the
new Origin, which means it's her job to give Thalyria a fresh start. Running from her fate isn't going
to work anymore; fate caught up. Griffin crowned her with the symbols of the three realmsand if she's
supposed to be not just a queen but the Queen, she'd better start acting like it. Heart on Fire The
riveting conclusion, Cat needs to learn how to trust in the Gods, in Griffin, and mostly in herself if
she's going to unite the kingdoms and rule Thalyria like her destiny calls. That's when true
understanding thuds into place. Hope isn't just an abstract concept; it's her. She has the power of the
Gods at her fingertips. The only thing ever stopping her has been Cat herself. Praise for the Kingmaker
Chronicles: An NPR Best Book of 2016 A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2016 and 2017 An Amazon Best Book of
2016 and 2017 Amazon Best Book of the Month A Washington Post Best Romance of the Month A Bustle Best
Romance of 2016 A Barnes & Noble Bookseller Pick Readers are raving about the Kingmaker Chronicles "A
heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure. Amanda Bouchet's talent is striking."—NALINI SINGH, New
York Times bestselling author "Give this to your Game of Thrones fans."—Booklist STARRED Review "Utterly
breathtaking!"—DARYNDA JONES, New York Times bestselling author "Bouchet sets the bar for high-concept
fantasy romance. Simply brilliant."—Kirkus STARRED Review "Loved it!"—ELOISA JAMES, New York Times
bestselling author "Absolutely fabulous."—C.L. WILSON, New York Times bestselling author of The Winter
King "Easily my favorite book of 2016!"—Bookriot "Top-notch. A fantasy romance that will blow your chest
plate off."—Adrian Lang, Amazon.com's Omnivoracious "I think you all should just go read it now."—Smexy
Books

The Orchid Throne
One of Entertainment Weekly's 27 Female Authors Who Rule Sci-Fi and Fantasy Right Now and the riveting
conclusion to the Kingmaker Chronicles! GODS. I'M AN IDIOT. Without Griffin—and apparently a few
meddling Gods—to push me along, I'd still be telling fortunes at the circus, lying about my past,
ignoring my future, and living as far away from my tyrant mother as humanly possible. True understanding
thuds into place. Hope isn't just an abstract concept; it's me. Flesh and blood me. Griffin knew it all
along. Probably everyone did. I'm an idea in human form. I have the power of the Gods at my fingertips.
The only thing ever stopping me has been me. The Kingmaker Chronicles: A Promise of Fire (Book 1) Breath
of Fire (Book 2) Heart on Fire (Book 3) Praise for the Kingmaker Chronicles: A NPR Best Book of 2016 A
Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2016 A Washington Post Best Romance of the Month A Bustle Best Romance of
2016 Readers are raving about the Kingmaker Chronicles "A heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure.
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Amanda Bouchet's talent is striking."—NALINI SINGH, New York Times bestselling author "Give this to your
Game of Thrones fans."—Booklist STARRED Review "Utterly breathtaking!"—DARYNDA JONES, New York Times
bestselling author "Bouchet sets the bar for high-concept fantasy romance. Simply brilliant."—Kirkus
STARRED Review "Loved it!"—ELOISA JAMES, New York Times bestselling author "Absolutely fabulous."—C.L.
WILSON, New York Times bestselling author of The Winter King "Easily my favorite book of 2016!"—Bookriot
"Top-notch. A fantasy romance that will blow your chest plate off."—Adrian Lang, Amazon.com's
Omnivoracious "I think you all should just go read it now."—Smexy Books

Defending the Galaxy
The Doctor, Nyssa and Tegan and Adric crash land on to a planet oppressively ruled by the Unitatus. The
Doctor discovers a plot to exploit his own Gallifreyan ancestors. He has to find out why his future self
has become his nemesis

Flying the Line
In the Forgotten Empires magic is forbidden, dreams are destiny, and love is the greatest power of all A
PRISONER OF FATE As Queen of the island kingdom of Calanthe, Lia will do anything to keep her people
free—and her secrets safe—from the mad tyrant who rules the mainland. Guided by a magic ring of her
father’s, Lia plays the political game with the cronies the emperor sends to her island. In her heart,
she knows that it’s up to her to save herself from her fate as the emperor’s bride. But in her dreams,
she sees a man, one with the power to build a better world—a man whose spirit is as strong, and whose
passion is as fierce as her own A PRINCE AMONG MEN Conrí, former Crown Prince of Oriel, has built an
army to overthrow the emperor. But he needs the fabled Abiding Ring to succeed. The ring that Lia holds
so dear to her heart. When the two banished rulers meet face to face, neither can deny the flames of
rebellion that flicker in their eyes—nor the fires of desire that draw them together. But in this broken
world of shattered kingdoms, can they ever really trust each other? Can their fiery alliance defeat the
shadows of evil that threaten to engulf their hearts and souls? “A lush perilous and passionate
world.”—New York Times bestselling author Jennifer Estep

The Kingmaker
RITA(R) Award Winner Kennedy Ryan delivers a tale that spans the globe from the iconic canals of
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Amsterdam, under Antarctica's midnight sun and all the way to Pennsylvania Avenue in America's capital.
One power couple. Two star-crossed lovers.

Royal Mistress
Includes a bonus short story, The Methuselah treatment, by T.C. Powell.

Pathfinder Adventure Path #36
'Tess and Shade are my new favourite romance couple' Entertainment Weekly for Nightchaser 'Amanda
Bouchet's talent is striking' Nalini Singh _____________________ THEY NEVER WANTED TO BE HEROES Captain
Tess Bailey and Shade Ganavan are still the galaxy's Most Wanted, and with revolution in the wind and
the universe on the brink of catastrophic war, the situation couldn't be more desperate. Despite the
Dark Watch scouring the known sectors for them, rebel leaders have handed the crew of the Endeavor a
delicate and dangerous mission: break into Starbase 12 and free renowned scientist Reena Ahern. She's
the only one who stands a chance of tipping the odds in their favour for the first time in decades. BUT
PULLING OFF THE IMPOSSIBLE IS WHAT THEY DO BEST The clock is ticking. But as their attraction builds and
secrets are revealed, Tess and Shade must decide if they trust each other enough to execute this
impossible prison break. They could change the course of history, but they'll be risking everything . .
. They'll just have to tackle one crisis at a time. _____________________ Everyone is raving about
Amanda Bouchet's Nightchaser: 'Breathtakingly hot' Booklist STARRED REVIEW 'Chock full of intrigue,
heroism, conflict and sexual tension' Kirkus STARRED REVIEW 'Out-of-this-world' Jennifer Estep, New York
Times and USA Today bestselling author 'Believe me when I say you need to own this book and anything
Amanda Bouchet writes forever' Kate LeBeau, Anderson's Bookshop 'Makes an early bid for one of the best
titles of the year' Entertainment Weekly

The Rift Walker
A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2016! An NPR Best Book of 2016! "I can say, without a doubt, that A
Promise of Fire is going on my keeper shelfI cannot remember the last time I wanted to both savor and
devour a book." — Smart Bitches, Trashy Books KINGDOMS WILL RISE AND FALL FOR HER BUT NOT IF SHE CAN
HELP IT Catalia "Cat" Fisa lives disguised as a soothsayer in a traveling circus. She is perfectly
content avoiding the danger and destiny the Gods-and her homicidal mother-have saddled her with. That
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is, until Griffin, an ambitious warlord from the magic-deprived south, fixes her with his steely gaze
and upsets her illusion of safety forever. Griffin knows Cat is the Kingmaker, the woman who divines the
truth through lies. He wants her as a powerful weapon for his newly conquered realm-until he realizes he
wants her for much more than her magic. Cat fights him at every turn, but Griffin's fairness, loyalty,
and smoldering advances make him increasingly hard to resist and leave her wondering if life really does
have to be short, and lived alone. The Kingmaker Chronicles: A Promise of Fire (Book 1) Breath of Fire
(Book 2, coming January 2017) Heart on Fire (Book 3, coming Fall 2017) Praise for The Kingmaker
Chronicles "Breath of Fire is a heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure that swept me away. Amanda
Bouchet's talent is striking."—NALINI SINGH, New York Times bestselling author on Breath of Fire More
Praise for A Promise of Fire: "I cannot remember the last time I wanted to both savor and devour a
book." —Smart Bitches, Trashy Books "An exquisite high-fantasy romance with masterful worldbuilding."
—Kirkus STARRED Review "Fantasy romance at its finest! You will fall in love with these delicious
characters." —Darynda Jones, New York Times bestselling author of the Charley Davidson series "Bouchet
skillfully melds the genres while crafting a sexy, emotional romance."—Sarah MacLean, The Washington
Post "A Promise of Fire made me laugh out loud more than once."—Thea Harrison, New York Times
bestselling author of the Elder Races series

Boundless
From the Wall Street Journal bestselling author of When I’m Gone comes a compelling novel of a bond
between sisters, tested by tragedy… Ellie Brown thought she’d finally escaped her stifling hometown of
Broadlands, Illinois; med school was supposed to be her ticket out. But when her father has a stroke,
she must return home to share his care with her older sister, Amelia, who’s busy with her own family.
Working as a paramedic, Ellie’s days are monotonous, driving an ambulance through streets she’d hoped
never to see again. Until a 911 dispatch changes everything. The address: her sister’s house. Rushing to
the scene, Ellie discovers that Amelia and her husband, Steve, have been shot in a home invasion. After
Amelia is rushed to the hospital, Ellie tries to make sense of the tragedy. But what really happened
inside her sister’s house becomes less and less clear. As Amelia hangs on in critical condition, Ellie
uncovers dark revelations about her family’s past that challenge her beliefs about those closest to
her…and force her to question where her devotions truly lie.

Marine One
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The Crown Tower
Reimagines the lives of Lady Jane Grey and her two sisters, who respectively endure imprisonment, a
secret marriage, and marginalization under the eyes of the Tudor queens Mary and Elizabeth.

Cold Fusion
According to legend, the humanitarian Ransom founded the Independent Earth Colony on Axista 4 in the
year 2437, but the truth is not as neat as the legend would suggest 2537, 100 years since landfall, and
all is not well. After years of failing crops a group of colonists, the Realists, have abandoned
Ransom's back-to-basics ethos and have left to create a new high-tech settlement. The Doctor, Zoe and
Jamie find themselves separated and drawn into the complex web of strained relationships between the two
groups. As the Realists raid the remains of the colony ship for materials, the colonists must face the
arrival of 80,000 refugees from Earth and confront the mysterious aliens who claim to be the planet's
first colonists. Meanwhile, the Loyalists are intent on reviving Ransom's daughter from suspended
animation in an attempt to unite the colony. Kirann Ransom, however, has a more personal goal - to find
out the truth about her father and his actions at planetfall.

Cicero, Philippic 2, 44–50, 78–92, 100–119
The Kingmaker Adventure Path draws to a close as the heroes face a foe eager to bring the full fury of
this strange and violent realm into the world of Golarion. With a vividly imagined, terrifying adventure
from fan-favorite author Richard Pett, the Kingmaker campaign ends not just with one scream, but a
thousand! A Pathfinder Roleplaying Game adventure for 16th-level characters, this volume of Pathfinder
concludes the popular Kingmaker Adventure Path, in which the heroes win and defend a small kingdom from
threats foreign and domestic. This volume of Pathfinder also includes extensive guidelines for expanding
your Kingmaker campaign beyond the climax of the Adventure Path, as well as a detailed exploration of
the mysterious dimension of the First World, several new monsters, new fiction in the Pathfinder
Journal, and more! Pathfinder Adventure Path is Paizo Publishing's monthly 96-page, perfect-bound, fullcolor softcover book printed on high-quality paper. It contains an in-depth Adventure Path scenario,
stats for several new monsters, and support articles meant to give Game Masters additional material to
expand their campaign. Pathfinder Adventure Path volumes use the Open Game License and work with both
the Pathfinder RPG and the standard 3.5 fantasy RPG rules set.
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The Winter King
An epic new fantasy romance from New York Times and USA Today bestselling author C. L. Wilson After
three long years of war, starkly handsome Wynter Atrialan will have his vengeance on Summerlea's king by
taking one of the man's beautiful, beloved daughters as his bride. But though peace is finally at hand,
Wynter's battle with the Ice Heart, the dread power he embraced to avenge his brother's death, rages on.
Khamsin Coruscate, Princess of Summerlea and summoner of Storms, has spent her life exiled to the
shadows of her father's palace. Reviled by her father, marriage to Wintercraig's icy king was supposed
to be a terrible punishment, but instead offers Kham her first taste of freedom—and her first taste of
overwhelming passion. As fierce, indomitable Wynter weathers even Khamsin's wildest storms, surprising
her with a tenderness she never expected, Kham wants more than Wynter's passion—she yearns for his love.
But the power of the Ice Heart is growing, dangerous forces are gathering, and a devastating betrayal
puts Khamsin and Wynter to the ultimate test.

Before Philosophy, the Intellectual Adventure of Ancient Man
Jane Lambert, the quick-witted and alluring daughter of a silk merchant, is twenty-two and still
unmarried. When Jane’s father finally finds her a match, she’s married off to the dull, older silk
merchant William Shore. Marriage doesn’t stop Jane from flirtation, however, and when the king’s
chamberlain, Will Hastings, comes to her husband’s shop, Will knows King Edward will find her
irresistible. Edward IV has everything: power, majestic bearing, superior military leadership, a sensual
nature, and charisma. And with Jane as his mistress, he also finds true happiness. But when his
hedonistic tendencies get in the way of being the strong leader England needs, his life, as well as
those of Jane and Will Hastings, hangs in the balance. Jane must rely on her talents to survive as the
new monarch, Richard III, bent on reforming his brother’s licentious court, ascends the throne. This
dramatic tale has been an inspiration to poets and playwrights for five hundred years, and, as told
through the unique perspective of a woman plucked from obscurity and thrust into a life of notoriety,
Royal Mistress is sure to enthrall today’s historical fiction lovers as well.

Warprize
Cicero composed his incendiary Philippics only a few months after Rome was rocked by the brutal
assassination of Julius Caesar. In the tumultuous aftermath of Caesar’s death, Cicero and Mark Antony
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found themselves on opposing sides of an increasingly bitter and dangerous battle for control. Philippic
2 was a weapon in that war. Conceived as Cicero’s response to a verbal attack from Antony in the Senate,
Philippic 2 is a rhetorical firework that ranges from abusive references to Antony’s supposedly sordid
sex life to a sustained critique of what Cicero saw as Antony’s tyrannical ambitions. Vituperatively
brilliant and politically committed, it is both a carefully crafted literary artefact and an explosive
example of crisis rhetoric. It ultimately led to Cicero’s own gruesome death. This course book offers a
portion of the original Latin text, vocabulary aids, study questions, and an extensive commentary.
Designed to stretch and stimulate readers, Ingo Gildenhard’s volume will be of particular interest to
students of Latin studying for A-Level or on undergraduate courses. It extends beyond detailed
linguistic analysis to encourage critical engagement with Cicero, his oratory, the politics of laterepublican Rome, and the transhistorical import of Cicero’s politics of verbal (and physical) violence.

The Highlander's Sword
Even a stone can bleed. Fleeing Kin, Amarie finds unexpected company with his old friend Talon and her
trust in the mysterious auer only grows after a dangerous grygurr encounter. She uses Talon’s past with
Kin to learn more about the Shade’s intentions and the creature he calls master, but the truth can’t
protect her from the shadows. After Alana’s attempt to remind Kin of his priorities, he struggles
between his sworn duty and the desire of his heart while in pursuit of Amarie. He must choose to remain
loyal to the man who gave him power or tell her the truth and face the consequences. The journey takes
them all to Aidensar, where much more is at stake than Kin and Amarie’s future together. New enemies and
allies shake reality, shoving everyone towards the precipice of disaster. Blood of the Key is Part 2 of
The Berylian Key Trilogy, and Book 2 in the Pantracia Chronicles.

Heart on Fire
This second book in a trilogy of high adventure and alternate history combines rousing pulp action with
steampunk style, bringing epic political themes to life within a story of heartbreaking romance,
sacrifice, and heroism. Princess Adele struggles with a life of marriage and obligation as her
Equatorian Empire and their American Republic allies stand on the brink of war against the vampire clans
of the north. However, the alliance's horrific strategy for total victory drives Adele to abandon her
duty and embark on a desperate quest to keep her nation from staining its hands with genocide. Reunited
with her great love, the mysterious adventurer known to the world as the Greyfriar, Adele is pursued by
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her own people as well as her vengeful husband, Senator Clark. With the human alliance in disarray,
Prince Cesare, lord of the British vampire clan, seizes the initiative and strikes at the very heart of
Equatoria. As Adele labors to bring order to her world, she learns more about the strange powers she
exhibited in the north. Her teacher, Mamoru, leads a secret cabal of geomancers who believe Adele is the
one who can touch the vast power of the Earth that surges through ley lines and wells up at the rifts
where the lines meet. These energies are the key to defeating the enemy of mankind. If Princess Adele
could ever bring this power under her command, she could be death to vampires. But such a victory would
also cost the life of Adele's beloved Greyfriar. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Last Tudor
Two men who hate each other. One impossible mission. A legend in the making. Hadrian Blackwater, a
warrior with nothing to fight for, is paired with Royce Melborn, a thieving assassin with nothing to
lose. Hired by an old wizard, they must steal a treasure that no one can reach. The Crown Tower is the
impregnable remains of the grandest fortress ever built and home to the realm's most prized possessions.
But it isn't gold or jewels that the wizard is after, and if he can just keep them from killing each
other, they just might succeed. Chronological Order The Crown Tower (Riyria Chronicles #1) The Rose and
the Thorn (Riyria Chronicles #2) Theft of Swords (Riyria Revelations #1 & #2): contains The Crown
Conspiracy & Avempartha Rise of Empire (Riyria Revelations #3 & #4): contains Nyphron Rising & The
Emerald Storm Heir of Novron (Riyria Revelations #5 & #6): contains Wintertide & Percepliquis ***
Fantasy Faction's Top 10 Anticipated Books for 2013 ****** BestFantasyBooks.com Most Anticipated Books
of 2013 ****** Ranting Dragon's 50 Fantasy & Sci-Fi Novels to Look Forward to in 2013 ***

Vengeance of the Iron Dwarf
Xylara is a Daughter of Xy, brought up to do her duty to her country, her king and her people. Her
father, the Warrior King Xyron, is dead and her incompetent half-brother Xymund is on the throne; she
has chosen to serve her people as a healer, until she is needed to make a marriage of alliance. But the
once-great kingdom of Xy is threatened by the Warlord and his barbarian Firelanders, and her brother
Xymund is forced to surrender. The terms are fair: the kingdom will remain under Xymund's control, and
the taxes and tithes are reasonable. All prisoners and wounded are to be exchanged unharmed. There is
just one thing more: to ensure a true peace - no pillaging, no looting, no rapine - the Warlord has
claimed tribute. He claims Xylara, Daughter of Xy, to be his Warprize . . .
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The Rebel King
The second book in New York Times bestselling author R. A. Salvatore's all-new trilogy--a rollicking a
rollicking tale of swordplay, danger, and imaginative thrills, featuring one of fantasy's most beloved
and enduring characters, Drizzt Do'Urden. When the legendary drow warrior Zaknafei finally perished, he
was content knowing he left behind a legacy as substantial as his son, Drizzt. Except . . . someone
wasn't ready for Zaknafein to be dead. Now he's back, hundreds of years later, in a world he does not
recognize. His son's companions are not the prideful--and bigoted--males the dark elf was accustomed to
in his previous life. Drizzt's friends and companions includes dwarves, elves, and, perhaps worst of
all, a human wife. Struggling to navigate this transformed new world, Zaknafein realizes that some
things have not changed: the threat of demons and the machinations of a drow matron no longer content
with her family's position in the ranks of houses. Though he has been displaced in time, Zaknafein is
still a warrior. And no matter what prejudices he must overcome, he knows he will do his duty and fight
by Drizzt's side to stem the tide of darkness that threatens the Realms.

Nightchaser
First in an exciting new trilogy of short stories set in medieval Scotland, bridging Amanda Forester's
medieval and Regency series. Three Campbell sisters find true love with the ancestors of the three
heroes featured in the author's hot new Regency romances. In this first installment, the clan has
gathered for May Day festivities, and Laird Campbell is trying to arrange marriages for his younger
sisters. Practical Elyne Campbell is pleased to marry whomever her brother has chosen for her.
Unfortunately, she is more attracted to Tavish Grant, the cousin of her intended, than the prospective
groom himself. When she is caught outside the castle gates during a siege and is forced to spend time
hiding with Grant, the attraction grows beyond all hope of practicality. Campbell Sisters Series: The
Highland Bride's Choice (Novella 1) The Wrong Highland Bridegroom (Novella 2) The Trouble with a
Highland Bride (Novella 3) Praise for A Wedding in Springtime: "This clever combination of wit, romance,
and suspense strikes all the right notes." -Booklist, Starred Review "Engaging subplots involving
unforgettable supporting characters make this one a must-read." -Publishers Weekly, Starred Review
"Forester delivers with a cast of engaging characters and delightful intrigue." -RT Book Reviews, 4
Stars

Seasons of Sorcery
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Includes 2019 RITA® Award Novella Finalist THE DRAGONS OF SUMMER! Now on sale for $2.99 WINTER'S WEB BY
JENNIFER ESTEP An assassin at a renaissance faire. What could possibly go wrong? Everything, if you’re
Gin Blanco. This Spider is trapped in someone else’s icy web—and it seems like they don’t want her to
leave the faire alive . . . A WILDERNESS OF GLASS BY GRACE DRAVEN The stretch of sea known as the Gray
rules the lives of those in the village of Ancilar, including widow Brida Gazi. In the aftermath of an
autumn storm, Brida discovers one of the sea's secrets cast onto the shore—a discovery that will change
her world, mend her soul, and put her in the greatest danger she's ever faced. A CURSE FOR SPRING BY
AMANDA BOUCHET A malevolent spell strangles the kingdom of Leathen in catastrophic drought. Prince Daric
must break the curse before his people starve. A once-mighty goddess trapped in a human body might be
the key—but saving his kingdom could mean losing all that he loves. THE DRAGONS OF SUMMER BY JEFFE
KENNEDY As unofficial consort to the High Queen, former mercenary Harlan Konyngrr faces a challenge
worse than looming war and fearsome dragons. His long-held secrets threaten what he loves most—and he
must make a choice between vows to two women.

A Dangerous Inheritance

Phoenix Unbound
Year 2522. ?Oh. My. Stars. Junior Officer Ara Lawrence here, reporting for duty. Again. It's situation
critical for the security team and everyone in the base - including my parents - with a new attack from
the looters imminent, a possible galaxy-wide crime conspiracy and an unstoppable alien threat. But this
all pales in the face of my mind-blowing discovery about the Q-net. Of course, no one believes me. I'm
not sure I believe me. It could just be a stress-induced delusion. That's what my parents seem to
believe Their concern for me is hampering my ability to do my job. I know they love me, but with the Qnet in my corner, I'm the only one who can help the security team beat the shadowy aliens from the pits
we discovered. We're holding them at bay, for now, but the entire Milky Way Galaxy is in danger of being
overrun. With battles on too many fronts, it's looking dire. But one thing I've learned is when people I
love are in jeopardy, I'll never give up trying to save them. Not until my dying breath. Which could
very well be today

The Colony of Lies
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'Utterly breathtaking' DARYNDA JONES 'Absolutely fabulous' C. L. WILSON 'So much love for this book!
Buuuuuuy it!' NALINI SINGH _______________ A convict and an enchanting rogue hold the fate of the
universe in their hands . . . Wanted criminal Tess Bailey and her band of merry thieves are desperate
and on the run. The most powerful ruler in the universe wants them dead, and while he hunts them, the
stolen ship they escaped on is running out of steam. Their one offer of help comes from Shade Ganavan, a
tall, dark and arrogant stranger with ambiguous motivations. At her side is gentle, blind Shiori, Fiona,
an ex-rebel fighter with a rage so strong it could bring generals to their knees, and determined Jax and
Miko, steering their ship through the depths of space. Together, their friendship gives them strength,
but will their bond be strong enough to defeat an enemy whose ruthlessness is legendary? As their luck
runs out, Tess will have to choose an ending to her story - and whether to fight against or yield to a
temptation so strong, it threatens to cleave the land of stars in two. _______________ Discover why
readers everywhere are enchanted by Amanda Bouchet . . . 'Breakneck pace . . . blends humour, danger,
and romance with ease' SciFiNow on Nightchaser 'A Promise of Fire made me laugh out loud more than once'
Thea Harrison, New York Times bestselling author of the Elder Races series 'Absolutely fabulous. I
didn't want to put it down. Amanda Bouchet is now on my auto-buy list! I highly recommend her books to
my readers and to anyone looking for a great blend of fantasy and romance' C.L. Wilson, New York Times
and USA Today bestselling author of The Winter King 'Give this to your Game of Thrones fans' Booklist
STARRED Review for A Promise of Fire 'A sexy, emotional romance' The Washington Post 'I want more of
these characters and I want more of this world. I cannot remember the last time I wanted to both savour
and devour a book . . . Bouchet's writing is so engaging and magical'SmartBitchesTrashyBooks

The Highland Bride's Choice
RITA(R) Award Winner Kennedy Ryan delivers a tale that spans the globe from the iconic canals of
Amsterdam, under Antarctica's midnight sun and all the way to Pennsylvania Avenue in America's capital.
One power couple. Two star-crossed lovers.

Pathfinder Adventure Path #35
In this engrossing novel of historical suspense, New York Times bestselling author Alison Weir tells the
dramatic intertwined stories of two women—Katherine Grey and Kate Plantagenet—separated by time but
linked by twin destinies . . . . involving the mysterious tragic fate of the young Princes in the Tower.
When her older sister, Lady Jane Grey, the Nine Days’ Queen, is executed in 1554 for unlawfully
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accepting the English crown, Lady Katherine Grey’s world falls apart. Barely recovered from this tragic
loss she risks all for love, only to incur the wrath of her formidable cousin Queen Elizabeth I, who
sees Katherine as a rival for her insecure throne. Interlaced with Katherine’s story is that of her
distant kinswoman Kate Plantagenet, the bastard daughter of Richard III, the last Plantagenet king. In
1483, Kate travels to London for Richard’s coronation, and her world changes forever. Kate loves her
father, but before long she hears terrible rumors about him that threaten all she holds dear. Like
Katherine Grey, she falls in love with a man who is forbidden to her. Then Kate embarks on what will
become a perilous quest, covertly seeking the truth about what befell her cousins the Princes in the
Tower, who may have been victims of Richard III’s lust for power. But time is not on Kate’s side, or on
Katherine’s. Katherine finds herself a prisoner in the Tower of London, the sinister fortress that
overshadowed the lives of so many royal figures, including the boy princes. Will Elizabeth demand the
full penalty for treason? And what secrets will Katherine find hidden within the Tower walls? Alison
Weir’s new novel is a page-turning story set within a framework of fascinating historical authenticity.
In this rich and layered tapestry, Katherine and Kate discover that possessing royal blood can prove to
be a dangerous inheritance. Look for special features inside and an excerpt from Alison Weir's Captive
Queen. Join the Random House Reader’s Circle for author chats and more. Praise for A Dangerous
Inheritance “Highly compelling [with] plenty to keep readers enthralled.”—Historical Novel Review “A
page turner . . . too juicy to put down . . . Alison Weir’s strong suit as a fiction writer is making
her novels living history.”—The Courier-Journal “With its evident in-depth research and creative twists,
this tale of two women trying to make sense of the power of the English crown . . . is nothing short of
riveting.”—Library Journal (starred review) “No one alive knows as much about the Tudors as Weir. . . .
Any reader of Hilary Mantel’s excellent Tudor evocations will want to explore this book as well.”—Kirkus
Reviews “Stunning . . . A richly layered cake of love, sex, danger, death, and mystery.”—Sunday Express
(UK)

Blood of the Key
A deeply emotional standalone romance set in the worlds of professional basketball and high fashion.
Divorced. Single dad. Traded to a losing squad. Cheated on, betrayed, exposed. My perfect life blew up
in my face and I'm still picking up the pieces. The last thing I need is her. A wildflower. A storm. A
woman I can't resist. Lotus DuPree is a kick to my gut and a wrench in my plans from the moment our eyes
meet. I promised myself I wouldn't trust a woman again, but I've never wanted anyone the way I want Lo.
She's not the plan I made, but she's the risk I have to take. A warrior. A baller. The one they call
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Gladiator. Kenan Ross charged into my life smelling all good, looking even better and snatching my
breath from the moment we met. The last thing I need is him. I'm working on me. Facing my pain and
conquering my demons. I've seen what trusting a man gets you. I. Don't. Have. Time. For. This. But he
just keeps coming for me. Keeps knocking down my defenses and stealing my excuses one by one. He never
gives up, and nowI'm not sure I want him to.

Nightblood
In a land where magic is might, Catalia Fisa is the mightiest of them all . . . Catalia Fisa, Lost
Princess, has been running from destiny her whole life. Yet deep down, she has always believed that the
prophecy shadowing her every step is inescapable: her unimaginable power will bring unfathomable
disaster. But now her newfound loved ones are caught between the shadow of Cat's tortured past and the
threat of her world-shattering future. Although it may be that this, even with all her power, is still
the one battle she cannot win, Cat's determined not to go down without a fight. As the realms descend
into all-out war, Cat knows she must embrace the power at her command. With Griffin by her side and Gods
willing, perhaps she can emerge victorious in this fiery forging of a new Kingdom. 'Breath of Fire is a
heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure that swept me away. Amanda Bouchet's talent is striking.'
Nalini Singh, New York Times bestselling author 'Absolutely fabulous. I didn't want to put [Breath of
Fire] down. Amanda Bouchet is now on my auto-buy list! I highly recommend her books to my readers and to
anyone looking for a great blend of fantasy and romance.' C.L. Wilson, New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author of The Winter King 'This book is utterly breathtaking!' Darynda Jones, New York Times
bestselling author of the Charley Davidson series 'A Promise of Fire made me laugh out loud more than
once.' Thea Harrison, New York Times bestselling author of the Elder Races series A USA Today Bestseller
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